

## 320 A - 2nd AVENUE N.E., SALMON ARM, B.C. V1E 1H1 PHONE (250) 832-7000 • FAX (250) 833-0550

August 20, 2024

City of Salmon 500, 2<sup>nd</sup> Ave. NE Salmon Arm, BC V1E 1H1

Dear Mayor Harrison and Council,

On behalf of the Seniors Resource Centre (Salmon Arm) Society, I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to you and the council for your financial support for the next 5 years. Having a place where we are known and trusted in the community will allow us to continue to make a difference to the seniors in Salmon Arm. We are pleased to be working with the City to keep serving the seniors in our area.

We look forward to using the funds to keep the Centre going and growing in the near future. Seniors have been a great part of the growth of Salmon Arm, and we strive to help them in their senior years to stay as independent as possible and in their own homes. We continue to look for new and innovative ways to do that in collaboration with community partners. We welcome any ideas or direction where the council might see a need..

Again, our thanks for the generous support from the City.

arelyn Bjorkman

Sincerely,

Marilyn Bjorkman SRC President

Lending a Hond